
TWO LIGHTS 
Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth 

July 17, 2013 
 
 
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
July 24 – NO MEETING; Run, Walk or Volunteer at Road Race on July 28 instead! 
 
July 31 – US Coast Guard Rescue 21 Program 
 
August 7 – Ready Seafood 
 
August 14 – NO MEETING 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

July 31* August 7 August 21** 
Song  Dube  Dunphy Flynn 
Invocation Roberts Russell  Santos 
Raffle Gift Dobson Dube  Dunphy 
Conductor Flynn  Frustaci Gonzalez 
 
*No meeting on July 24 due to Road Race 
** No meeting on August 14 due to Fire Barn Work Party 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
July 20 – Food Cupboard BBQ fundraiser, St. John’s Church, SP 
 
July 28 – Rotary Spring Point 5k Classic  
 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Happy Anniversary to Dave & Fran Bagdasarian (July 31) and John & 
Margaret Thibodeau (August 3) 
 
Congratulations to Frank & Debbie Butterworth on the birth of their 
granddaughter – finally a female born to the Butterworth family!  
 
Surprisingly, no birthdays this week! 
 
Raffle – John LoBosco won a massage gift certificate donated by Bill Daviero – coincidentally 
he also won the raffle at his very first Rotary meeting, which was also at the Lobsterbake! 



 
 

MANY MANY THANKS to Anne Swift-Kayatta for your usual stellar job at 
coordinating the Lobsterbake – it was a wonderful party. We were pleased to be joined by DG 
Carolyn Johnson and her husband PDG Peter Johnson. (For new Rotarians, the Rotary code is 
DG = District Governor; PDG = Past District Governor.) We were also joined by our club’s 
Grandes Dames (there’s no code; it’s just a name someone came up with at some point to 
describe the widows of three Rotarians who were past presidents and true leaders of our club): 
 Mary Kilroy (widow of Founding member Dick Kilroy) 
 Helene Giftos (widow of PDG Sam Giftos) 
 Sophie Kourakos (widow of Past President Bill Kourakos) 
It’s always a pleasure to see these ladies again. 

 
That’s All I Got – There was no formal program last night (and I forgot to bring a pen anyway) 
and I’m leaving for vacation so don’t have time to come up with anything creative. See you in 
August! 
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